


Dear Parents
This week pupils across Key Stage One and Two have celebrated ‘World Space Week’ through their Art and Creative skills.  Inspired by this theme, each class has chosen a particular media including paint, collage, paper Mache and model making. I am looking forward to seeing all the completed work on display.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We welcomed back Anushka Reese, our former Deputy Head girl, along with her Father Mr Reese, for a special assembly to launch our ‘Vocabulary tree’.  Anushka and her parents came into school during the summer holidays and Used  their artistic skills to produce this wonderful creation. We thank Anushka and Mr and Mrs Reese for gifting their creative skills and talents to us. The tree is now a key focal point in our school hall, through which our vocabulary will grow and flourish. 
The school council presentations have taken place this week; the teachers have commented on how impressed they were with the standard of the presentation. Candidates have clearly thought about the ways in which they would like to represent their class.  School councillors will be announced at next Friday’s assembly.
Thank you to everyone who made a harvest donation for the Frodsham foodbank, we are very grateful for your generosity.  We will continue to collect until next Tuesday, we encourage as many of you  as possible to contribute to this worthy cause. 
Our parents evening booking forms have now been set up on the school website.  The dates for the autumn parent’s evenings are Tuesday 5th November and Thursday 7th November.  
Wishing you an enjoyable weekend.
Best wishes 
Miss Murtagh 

